

SOUTH BERSTED CE PRIMARY SCHOOL SPORTS NEWSLETTER WINTER EDITION



AUTUMN SPORTS CLUBS:

Monday - Basketball - 3:15pm-4:15pm

Tuesday - Archery - 8am-8:45am

Tuesday - Netball - 3:15pm-4:15pm

Wednesday - Gymnastics - 8am - 8:45am

Wednesday - Little Leaders - 3:15pm-4:15pm

Wednesday - Albion Football - 3:15pm-4:15pm

Y3/4 FOOTBALL:

On Tuesday 7th November, pupils from lower key stage 2 completed in a locality football event.

Congratulations to all of the children that represented the school.

During the event we drew one match, won one and lost three leading to a 5th place finish.

"I really like that the girls got to play with the boys and be part of the team. We played some strong teams but we persevered" ISABELLE, Y3

"I really enjoyed it. I played right wing. We played as a team and I can't wait until we have another chance to play" AARON, Y4



Y6 FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT:

Wednesday 15th November

"Arriving at the Arena for our tournament, we were full of nerves but hope. We knew we had a few good players and it was exciting to finally be there. Our first match didn't go the way we planned, recording our biggest loss but after a bit of defensive training, we pulled together and got a hard earned 0-0 draw. Working together as a team, we continued to improve and even earned two wins and two draws" FRED & HADLEY, Y6

"It was great to play against other teams. We gave it our all and game up against some tough teams" FRED, Y6

"It was a great experience to be a part of, I thought we played well and I would love to go again". HADLEY. Y6

NETBALL CLUB:

"I like netball club because I like learning about different match strategies and I like switching and playing in all the different positions and learning all of them! I like centre" ZOE, Y6

"I like that we get to learn all the positions. I am looking forward to using our new skills in the tournament! I enjoy playing goal attack or goal shooter position" ISLA, Y6





GIRLS FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT:

Friday 10th November

"We had so much fun at the girls football competition. It's not the winning that counts it's the taking part that counts. We tried our best and we worked as a team and we hope we can keep playing and have some more games soon" AMBER & SAVANNAH, Y5

"I really enjoyed being in goal and I did lots of great saves" NELLIE, Y6

"It was good playing against other teams, we showed good teamwork, we did a handshake with the other teams to show respect at the end" ELSIE, Y5

"We want to do more games and we cant wait for football club in the spring term" NELLIE, Y6



ARCHERY CLUB:

"I like using the bow and arrows" CHESTER, Y1

"We shoot at the whiteboard, it is good" ANN, Y1

"We shoot bow and arrows, we play some games and shoot at a target and if you get a yellow in the game you get 5 points!" LINCOLN, Y1

BASKETBALL CLUB:

"I really enjoy basketball club, we do lots of practice with our dribbling and shooting. It is my favourite sport. We have a tournament soon it is in December. I am looking forward to it"
OSCAR, Y5

"I play basketball and football. I enjoy basketball club, we play games and I can't wait to play in the tournament"
MARLEY, Y5

BASKETBALL EVENT:

"We worked really hard, we lost 2 games and won 2 games, so we definitely improved! I was the only girl on the team!" MAISIE, Y6





Y₅ FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT:

Thursday 23rd November

"It was the last game and there was a lot of pressure. Everyone on the team was playing brilliantly and I knew we had to win this game. Then there I was, through on goal. I finished it. Then I got it outside the box, I took the shot, top corner! Finally we called it a game and it was 2-2. The whole team played majestically well and that was it, the end. We really enjoyed playing as a team" JACK, Y5

"This is the first time I am representing my school and I'm really excited" LEO, Y5

LITTLE LEADERS:

"We have been making our own games to teach Early Years. We learnt that leaders are positive and nice and kind. We made posters to say what leaders are" FREDDIE, Y2

"We are going to tell the school about what we do in assembly" MAYA, Y2

"I cannot wait till Wednesdays!" PENNY, Y2



GYMNASTICS CLUB:

"We have been focusing on jumping. Before we come in the equipment is out and we get into groups and get to use the equipment" ELSIE, Y5

"It is different to PE, we do different things in the club" NELLIE.Y6

"We have been learning how to do cartwheels and handstands off the equipment. We have been using the spring board and learning how to use things safely" ANTONIA, Y4

99





CRICKET EVENT:

Monday 4th December

"I really enjoyed it, I hit the ball really hard and it went as high as the roof! I actually really like cricket now and Ithink I might want to join a club"

MAYA, Y6

NEXT TERM

10th January - 5/6 Quicksticks Tournament

23rd January - Year 5/6 Dodgeball tournament

26th January - Future Flyers (selected pupils)

6th Feb- 5/6 Tag Rugby Festival at Bognor Regis Rugby Club

27th Feb- Bronze Ambassador (selected pupils)

2nd March- FAB Netball and Football tournaments

5th March- FAB KS1 Cricket

6th March- Whole school intra event led by The Regis

School

22nd March-Future Flyers Event



@southberstedceprimary